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-----Original Message----- 
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2002 9:49 PM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: comment on preserving salmon 
 
 
I am writing to urge the BPA to adopt the public interest proposal 
regarding salmon and clean renewable energy. It will have significant 
beneficial impacts in the long term. 
Thank you. 
 
Don Stephens 
908 SE Cora  
Portland, OR  97202 
 
 


